
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

5th December 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year 5 have been invited to watch a travelling punctuation show being held at Castle View 

School on Thursday 14th December.  They will be leaving school at 9.00 and returning at approx. 

12.00.  We will be back in time for lunch. 

 

As the children will be walking, whatever the weather, please ensure they wear a warm 

waterproof coat on Thursday. 

 

I have spoken to year 5 today and told them that we really hope they will all be able to attend this 

exciting event but that if any of them do not behave well from now until then, they will have to 

stay in school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K John 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

Castle View Show                            Please complete and return to class teacher 

 

 

Child’s Name: ...............................................................................     Class: .......................... 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Castle View Show on Thursday 14th December. 

 

 

 

Signed: ....................................................................    Parent/Guardian Dated: ………………. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

